
Hrpurpose Alternative Training for Persons with Disabilities and The Anchor Program

To: Luke McKenzie

c/o Hrpurpose

As a senior psychiatrist at the William Osler Health System, I am pleased to confirm my
supportfor Hrpurpose's Alternative Training for Persons with Disabilities and The
Anchor Program.

I view this as a promising and innovative model that will positively impact the creation of
a pathway for persons with disabilities who are facing unique barriers to employment.
The training and employment services being proposed show that the Hrpurpose Team
has thoroughly thought through the preparatory and exploratory needs of clients with
disabilities to fast-track their transition into meaningful employment.

We understand that the Government of Canada aims to mandate employment equity
and inclusion into the workforce to help all Canadians, regardless of their differences
and abilities, to thrive. I will act as an advisory resource to optimize the success of the
participants. ! look forward to working with Hrpurpose in this program to support the
financial security of Canadians with disabilities.

! wish Hrpurpose all the best with this program and look forward to working with them.
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